
1st Annual Litter Cleanup Event
Saturday, September 14, 2013 • 9:00-11:30 a.m.

Volunteers Needed!
Volunteers, individuals/groups/businesses, are encouraged to 
‘Step up for SeaTac’ and help in this first organized city-wide 
litter cleanup event and be part of enhancing our community.
SeaTac Litter Cleanup Event volunteers will gather at 9:00 
a.m. at the SeaTac Community Center (13735 24th Ave. S.) 
for refreshments.  They will be assigned to a team. Each team 
will be given gloves, garbage bags, trash pickers and safety 
vests. Volunteers are dispatched to areas of the city to clean 
up and bag trash. 
Event ends at 11:30 a.m. Team 
captains will return to the Community 
Center to return the equipment. City 
trucks will pick up trash bags during 
and after the event.
For more information, please 
contact Resource Conservation/
Neighborhood Programs Coordinator Trudy Olson at 
973.4763.

City of SeaTac

Volunteers do make a 
difference and when 
it comes to picking up 
litter and trash, more 
participants will make 
the community cleaner.


